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Dear Parents, 

Busy Bears at Half Term 

 

Due to the large number of staff unavailable to work this half term, we will be 

limiting the number of children to 32 every day.  It is therefore necessary for you 

to book your child/children in advance to avoid disappointment. 

 

Thank you for your continued support. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Mrs E Lane 

Headteacher 

 

Northwick Park Primary and 

Nursery Academy 
Company No. 9154404 

 

Third Avenue, Canvey Island, Essex. SS8 9SU 

Telephone: ( 01268 ) 684554 

admin@northwickpark.essex.sch.uk 

 

Headteacher:  Emma Lane 
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